
 

 

2011-2012 
BHA EARLY SEASON 

NEWS 
 

  Association members; 

 
The season is underway and moving full speed ahead. The board would like to wish all 
teams good luck during the season and have fun.  
 
We would like to make a change in the concession work schedule in December and going 
forward.  We have scheduled two families per night during the Open skate/Open hockey 
nights or other special events. The concession stand will no longer be open for practices 
due to the fact that sales and attendance on these nights do not financially benefit 
concessions being open. We have two families scheduled for the following reason and how 
the two families manage those areas amongst them during those hrs is up to you. One 
family will be required to handle concession operations and front lobby supervision while the 
other family will monitor the rink, upper and lower viewing, and the rink areas so those 
attending the sessions follow the rink rules posted.  Other things that need to be done 
include; sweeping and cleaning the bleachers and lobby area, cleaning locker rooms, 
vacuuming upstairs and downstairs viewing areas.  Please record your hours on the Work 
Log.  If you are unable to work your scheduled night remember it is your duty to find a 
replacement.  

 
Keep a close eye in the Benson paper as the holiday schedule will be out very soon, while 
students are on break.  We will be posting current work hrs and rink rat hrs to date, soon.  
Thanks to all Association members for registering on time this year.  Also, all members’ 
registration dues were paid in full this year before the season started.  
 
     Thanks, 
                         BHA Board:  Jeff DeHaan, Nathan Thompson, Sarah Wold, Robyn Aarhus, 
Jason Madden, Angela Pendill, Janet Johnson, Nicole Hadfield, Tom Hoffman 

 


